September 28, 1944,

Mr, Henry Aﬂhl‘}’,
Kansas City Mantel Cmany.

1008 Osk Street,
Kansas Civy, loe

Dear lHenry:

Thank you for your very good letter concerning
the bid. Mr. Bayles called me upon his return from his
vacation and he is getting in touch with the 3tate
Architect and having him ooue dm:n. This should happen
in the next few days,

Yes, Kaneas did show those Texans plenty of
scrap and we wers Very proud of our Kansas team.

I am sending Larry VWimn a Jayhawk Rebounds .

With all good wishes, I am

Very s inoornlsr yours,

Director of Fhysical Eduocation,
FPCA:AH Varsity Basketball Coach.



